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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT

Welcome back to Term 4. What a whirlwind start to the term we
have had. From the first day , students and staff worked extremely
hard preparing for their performances at the Rosewood Roundup
and the Rosewood School Fete.

The students’ first performance at the Roundup on Wednesday
was delayed until Thursday where they sang ‘Advance Australia
Fair’. On Friday, the students sang ‘Jake the Peg’ and ‘A Bush
Christening’. These performances were very much crowd pleasers
and, as usual, the Roundup crowd was very generous, donating
over $700 to the SRC. See photos further on.

The Fete, held on Saturday was another great fundraiser for both
the SRC and the P&C. The stalls were all very busy and well
received, particularly by the Roundup crowd, who always support
our small school. Thank you to all parents and community
members who gave up their time to help, cook, man stalls, sell
tickets etc. Without the continued support of our volunteers, the
fete would not happen. The SRC students sold ANZAC biscuits,
jewellery, calendars, placemats, held a guessing competition (won
by Julie Stewart and Dawn Prentice) and a chocolate wheel.
Thank you to the students who gave up their Saturday to man the
SRC stall.

Kindergarten Transition High School Transition
Tuesday 30 October Tuesday 30 October
Tuesday 6 November Tuesday 6 November
Tuesday 13 November Tuesday 13 November (BBQ)

Tuesday 20 November
Wednesday 21 November

IMPORTANT DATES

(some changes may occur)
TERM 4
Junior Excursion
Friday 2 November

Pet Education
Friday 16 November

Senior Excursion
Mon 19 to Fri 23
November

Swimming Lessons
Mon 26 to Fri 30
November

Year 6 Farewell
Dinner
Thursday 6 December

Presentation Evening
Friday 7 December

Helpers’ Dinner
Wednesday 12
December

Bluearth
(Cabramurra)
Thu 13 to Fri 14
December




High school transition for our Year 6 students started yesterday and from all accounts,
they ‘loved it’. Please note that part days t transition means that students are expected to
return to Rosewood PS after the session.

Kindergarten transition for students starting next year will begin on Tuesday from 9:15 to
11:15am. Our students are very excited to see who our next lot of students will be. If you
know of anyone who may wish to enrol their child at RPS next year, please let the office
know ASAP.

The Junior Excursion will be held on Friday next week for students in K-2. These lucky
children will travel to Wagga with Mrs Field, Mrs Hawkins and Miss Powell to watch ‘Big
Bad Wolf’ followed by lunch at the RSL Club and then ten pin bowling. I’'m sure they will all
have lots of fun.

School Photos are still available for purchase for $5 (email or BYO thumb drive) or $S10
(thumb drive provided by the school). See payment slip below.

Part payment slips for the Senior Excursion are attached below. The school is happy to
accept any amount at any time.

Camervon Bremner

Principal
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SCHOOL PHOTOS PAYMENT $10 thumb drive OR $5 email
Enclosed is S......ccovvveennne. For the school photos. | would like to receive the photos by:

Thumb drive ($10) Email (S5)
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SENIOR EXCURSION PAYMENT SLIP Total cost $85 per student
Enclosed is S......coevvvveeunennne as part payment for my child/ren ...

for the Senior Excursion in Term 4.
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